BARTLETT

April 6, 2018 VIA E-MAIL
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To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Public Meeting Notice

Please be advised that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Police & Fire
Commission for the Village of Bartlett on Tuesday, May 1, 2018 has been
cancelled.

The next regular meeting will be on Tuesday, June 5, 2018.

Sincerely,

orng Giless
Village Clerk



